
 
Dear Incoming Sixth Grade Parent/Guardian: 
                
Beginning today, you and your child will choose courses to take next year in the 
Middle School. You and your child will be selecting a music class and a world 
language class. Students choosing exploratory music or chorus will also be 
programmed for an exploratory period. Please click here OR go to the Jericho 
Middle School home page, select “Resources” at the top of the page, then click on 
“2021-2022 Course Requests,” then “Incoming 6th Grade.” On that page you will 
find course descriptions and course selection information. 
  
The administration and staff are confident that our scheduling configuration and 
course offerings will have a positive impact on all students. As a result, it is 
important that you review this information with your child and make a 
collaborative decision in determining course requests. 
 
To choose courses, click on the link at the end of this letter to enter your choices 
into the database.  You will need your child's student number, located on report 
cards and progress reports, as well as at the top of this email. You can print a copy 
of your submission at the end of the registration process and you will receive an 
email confirmation of your selections. You must complete the online 
registration form by MARCH 1, 2021. 
 

Team configurations for core subjects are carefully balanced based upon many 
factors including elementary school, gender, and student need.  As a result, we 
cannot honor any specific teacher or team placement requests. Please take 
some time to read the letter from Dr. Gately on the Course Selection web page 
for more information about the scheduling process and why we cannot accept 
placement requests. 
  
If there are extenuating circumstances regarding your child’s academic, social or 
emotional needs, please submit your concerns in writing to Ms. Richman 
(mrichman@jerichoschools.org) guidance counselor, or me.  
   
The deadline for all input is MARCH 1, 2020. We cannot consider any input we 
receive after this date. We will acknowledge all written correspondence. If you do 
not receive an acknowledgement, please call the office no later than MARCH 1, 
2021. 

http://ms.jerichoschools.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=5888475&pageId=47806401
mailto:mrichman@jerichoschools.org


  
LINK TO ONLINE COURSE SELECTION FORM: 
https://forms.gle/WVowkVyTucZRaGKy5 

 
We look forward to working with you in the years ahead. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chad Gleason 
Assistant Principal 
Jericho Middle School 
(516) 203-3600 ext. 3270 
 
 

 
This is official Jericho School District E-Mail.  You have received this e-mail because you have a child in the Jericho 

School District and have supplied us with this e-mail address. 
During the school year, you will be receiving e-mail from the school district at least once a week. 
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